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National Institute for Animal Agriculture Annual Meeting
Thursday Symposium
The National Institute for Animal Agriculture annual meeting in Sacramento this week featured a symposium titled “Impacts of Animal Production Safety Practices on the Food Supply.”
Included in this release are links to audio interviews, photos and power point files from presenters at the symposium.  All audio interviews are 96 kpbs mp3 files and can be downloaded from the link.  If you would prefer to have the file emailed directly to you, please contact us.
We also have an interview with Dr. John Clifford, deputy administrator for USDA’s Animal Plant Health Inspection Service, who attended the NIAA committee and business meetings related to animal identification and emergency health management.  
Clifford interview 9:28 
 NIAA-07-John-Clifford
Symposim Keynote speaker Dr. Michael Doyle, director of the Center for Food Safety at the University of Georgia

Foodbourne Illnesses and Antibiotic Resistance Associated with Zoonotic Pathogens
     Audio interview 9:08 
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     Power Point Presentation  NIAA-07-Doyle.ppt
Dr. Birgit Puschner, University of California-Davis 
      Importance of Veterinary Toxicology for Animal Agriculture  

           and the Food Supply
      Audio interview 6:24 
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      Power Point Presentation  NIAA-07-Puschner.ppt
Photo of Drs. Puschner and Doyle together on the symposium panel -
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Dr.Robert Brackett, FDA, Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition

        NOTE - Dr. Brackett was scheduled to discuss Agriculture and Environmental Implications of E.coli at the NIAA Symposiums.  However, due to a family emergency, Dr. Brackett was unable to attend the symposium, but graciously agreed to allow an interview with him to be distributed to the media on this important topic.

      Audio interview 8:58 
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More information about the annual meeting can be found at www.animalagriculture.org.  
If you have any questions, comments or additional needs, please contact:

Gale Johnson 
NIAA
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540-660-1849
Cindy Zimmerman 

ZimmComm New Media
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